
 
Town of Pelham, NH 

 
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 
 

Town of Pelham  
 

PUBLIC HEARING 
 
 

The Pelham Board of Selectmen will hold a Public Hearing on Tuesday, 
January 5th at 6:45 PM to consider the following Donation: 

 
Donation of four small parcels of land from DHB Homes  

The proposed land transfer would deed the following parcels to the Town of 
Pelham:  

0.951 acres from Map 24 Lot 12-215-2,  
0.052 acres from Map 24 lot 12-221-8, 
 0.157 acres from Map 24 lot 12-221-7,  

and 0.109 acres from Map 24 lot 12-221-6. 
 All four parcels will be added to the abutting, Town owned, 10.23 acre parcel 

identified as Map 24 Lot 12-216. 
 
 

The Public Hearing will be held at  
 

Sherburne Hall  
6 Village Green 

Pelham, NH  03076 
 
 

Posted December 22, 2015 


